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Comment Letter #20 

From: Crawford Moller <csmoller@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 10:30 AM 
To: AQMPTeam <AQMPteam@aqmd.gov> 
Subject: Draft 2022 AQMP 
 

I am opposed to the proposed control measures regarding ozone.  If passed, they will do 
nothing to alleviate the identified problems but they will increase the cost of living in 
California.   
 
To get to zero emissions, please use your authority to make nuclear energy a more viable 
option. 
 
Crawford S. Moller 
 


